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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

3rd October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 6) 

 

Year 6 Volunteers – Helpers for Sensory Circuits – Tuesday-Thursday Mornings  

 

Our Inclusion Team are looking to recruit some Year 6 children to help with Sensory Circuits in the 

morning before school. 

 

Sensory Circuits is a form of sensory integration intervention involving a sequence of physical 

activities that are designed to alter, organise and calm a child.  Sensory circuits is great for children 

with sensory processing disorders, ADHD and autism and is an active, physical and fun activity with 

the aim to both energise and settle children so they can focus and engage better in the classroom. 

 

Year 6 children would be helping with the younger children and this role will involve providing support 

to staff members and guidance to the children in completing the Sensory Circuits. 

 

Sensory Circuits takes places on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morning from 8.25 am to 

8.40 am.  If your son/daughter would like to and is able to help, please could you give permission by 

completing and returning the slip below, stating the day(s) that they will be available.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 6 Volunteers - Helpers for Sensory Circuits – Tuesday-Thursday Mornings 

(please return this form by Monday 14th October 2024) 

 

 

Child’s Name:         Class:      

   

is available to help between 8.25 am – 8.40 am on the following day(s): 

 

Tuesday □         Wednesday □         Thursday □ 

 

 

Parent/Carer’s Name:        Signature:      


